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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

Date: September 09, 2019 

 

To:  Students of California State University San Marcos 

 

From:  Kenneth Tran, President & CEO  

 

Re:  Statement on Extended Learning Dean Investigation 

 

I was disappointed to hear about the allegations of misuse of student funds. The ASI Executive 

Committee team have met with President Neufeldt and we look forward to receiving the results of the 

investigation. Regardless of outcome, Associated Students, Inc. (ASI) is committed to holding the 

University accountable in the ethical use and responsible spending of student dollars. As always, ASI 

will continue to serve as an advocate and voice for students and student dollars through this process.  

  

 

 

Kenneth Tran 

President of the Associated Students, Inc. of CSUSM 

 

 

 

CC:  Jaelyn Freeman, Chair & Chief of Staff 

Michelle Tran, Vice President of Student & University Affairs 

Mariana Rosales, Executive Vice President 


